NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

Seasons Greetings!



othering our daughters is set to return at Rosebud this Christmas. The workshop is for parents of teenage girls including mothers and fathers. The workshops provide an opportunity for parents to share with each other their challenges, tips and techniques on parenting. The session is run as an open forum in which contributions are welcome from all participants including the girls, who will make a presentation during the workshop.

The Rosebud project has been relocated to the YMCA building, still within the Woolwich Dockyard estate. Rosebud continues to run with its after-school programme, delivering support services to girls under 19 years old. The after-school workshops will continue to run until the Christmas break from 4.30pm to 6.30pm, covering a range of workshops from performing arts to cookery. In October, Rosebud will close for the Christmas break on Friday 22nd 2017 and reopen on Monday 8th January 2018.

As ever before, Rosebud welcomes the support of mentors and collaborators who share the vision of nurturing young women into womanhood. To get involved, volunteer, make a referral, or register, please visit www.rosebudcentre.org

Residential week @ Rosebud













Ur half-term residential in October took place at the Moat Mount Outdoor Centre in Mill Hill, London. Rosebud was pleased to welcome a group of 28 girls who took part in an exciting range of activities from energetic and challenging adventures such as orienteering, zip-wire and strategic team games, combined with group workshops to enable better skills with communication, self-expression and confidence building. We welcome feedback from parents regarding the developments of their child after the residential experience.